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April 23, 2020 
 
 
 

PUBLICANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

The Government of Palau has decided to extend the prohibition on all 
commercial flights through the end of May2020. Palau needs this time to 
implement its screening procedures, setup testing and treatment equipment, 
and establish facilities that will enable it to handle the quarantine of 
individuals in accordance with the Ministry of Health Directive No. 90-20, 
which authorizes isolation and quarantine measures for individuals who have 
been exposed to or who are suspected to have been exposed to COVID-19.  
The requirements of this Directive are set to remain in place for 90days from 
April 8, 2020. 
 
The Bureau of Aviation will continue to update on a weekly basis the airline 
schedule. For further inquiries, please contact Mr. Peter Polloi @ 775-7622 or 
email to:saampalau@gmail.com. 
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